
 
 
 
 
 

 
April 4, 2012 

 
 

Dear ’62 Classmate, 
 
Short time advisory!  It is less than 100 days until our 50th Stevens Class of ’62 Reunion 
which will be celebrated during Alumni Weekend, June 1-3, 2012! 
 
The Class of ’62 Reunion Committee (Dennis Blahut, Bruce Boylan, Ray Kent, John Lupi, 
Phil Kimball and John Zupko) has been working on the ’62 Reunion since September of 
2011. We have blended our ideas with the successful ideas of previous 50th anniversary 
classes, and the suggestions of the Stevens staff, in order to organize a truly memorable 
50th anniversary for the Class of ’62.   
 
Our first major project was to reach out to as many alumni as possible to generate initial 
excitement and record attendance commitments.  At last count, fifty-four (54) 
classmates have indicated that they will be coming and another ten (10) have said 
maybe. The current attendee list is attached.  If you are planning to attend, please 
make sure that you are on the list.  If your name does not appear and you need to be 
added, call the Alumni Office at (201) 216-5163 or send an email to Dennis Blahut at 
dennis.blahut@att.net. 
 
You will all receive Alumni Weekend correspondence from the Alumni Association 
which details weekend activities for all returning alumni from all classes. There are five 
Alumni Weekend activities and details that the Committee feels must have special 
emphasis now for the Class of ’62.  They are:  
 
Class of 1962 50th Anniversary gift to Stevens: 
The Class of ’62 gift drive is underway.  This is the most significant Alumni Weekend in our 
lifetime and the Class of ’62 needs to be well represented and remembered among all 
Alumni anniversary classes for its generosity.  As of the end of March, we have only 21 
donors representing less than 20% of classmates with valid addresses. So far, we’ve 
raised about $13,000 for the fiscal year ending June 30, 2012. Let’s all get behind a goal 
of 62% participation with a monetary goal of $50,000. All forms of direct payment, 
installment pledges, and matching funds count towards the total. To boost our 
participation, several of our classmates will participate in a fundraising telethon in April, 
so expect our call. 
 
 
 

Over Please 

Reunion Programs 
 
Reunions@stevens.edu 



Friday, June 1st Dinner Cruise around Manhattan:  We have booked a nostalgic dinner 
cruise aboard the motor yacht FESTIVA exclusively for the Class of ’62. Our new 
President, Nariman Farvardin, and his wife, Hoveida, will be joining us as well as several 
other representatives from Stevens.  The yacht departs from Lincoln Harbor in 
Weehawken.  Boarding time is 6:30 p.m., the dress is casual, and the cost will be $95 per 
person, all inclusive.  Departure is at 7:00 p.m. with a cocktail reception and buffet 
dinner during the cruise. A selection of fine wines, chosen by Bruce Boylan, will be 
served onboard thanks to the generous contributions of our classmates Howard 
Oringer, Dick Sard, and Steve Shulman.  Our voyage will take us up and down the 
Hudson and East Rivers and out to the Statue of Liberty and back to Lincoln Harbor for a 
10:00 p.m. return.  We have toured the FESTIVA and confirmed that it will be ideally 
suited for the class.  This will be excellent opportunity to mingle with many of your 
classmates in a very relaxed atmosphere.  For those interested in exploring the menu 
and viewing photos of the cruise boat, go to www.festivadinnercruises.com.  We 
recommend that you make your reservations at www.stevens.edu/events/class62 as 
soon as possible as space is limited.   
 
Saturday, June 2nd Class of 1962 Cocktail Hour:  Our class-specific Cocktail Party and All 
Alumni Dinner Dance will take place at the Hyatt Regency, located on the Jersey City 
Waterfront. The cocktail reception begins at approximately 6:30 p.m., followed by the 
dinner dance starting at 8:00 p.m.  The schedule for this year’s Alumni Weekend has 
been slightly changed in response to feedback from alumni, including ours, and the 
desire to improve the overall experience for all alumni.    President Farvardin and his 
wife have accepted our invitation to attend our cocktail party.  The cost of the 1962 
cocktail hour is being paid by Stevens (yay!). 
   
Saturday, June 2nd Alumni Dinner Dance: Transportation to and from the event will be 
provided from campus. Price per person will be about $60.  You can register online at 
www.stevens.edu/alumniweekend. It is a dress up event, but not a formal black tie 
affair.  The Class of 1962 will be formally recognized at the dinner dance as the 50-year 
anniversary class.  All of our classmates will receive the prestigious Old Guard pins. 
 
Hotel/Dormitory Accommodations:  Stevens has arranged for blocks of special rate 
rooms at the Sheraton Lincoln Harbor in Weehawken (within walking distance of the 
dinner cruise– see next activity).  They have also reserved the W Hotel in Hoboken, and 
the Meadowlands Courtyard Marriott in Lyndhurst.  Rates and instructions for reserving 
room(s) are attached.   On campus dormitory rooms are also available in Jonas Hall 
(was Theta Xi fraternity house in our day) @ $75 per night.   
 
Meanwhile, should you have stories, anecdotes and photos you’d like to share with 
your classmates, go to our Class Reunion webpage at www.alumni.stevens.edu, select 
Community, Class Portals, and 1962. A Class Facebook page, Stevens Institute of 
Technology: Class of '62, has also been created to share thoughts and pictures and to 
view a digital copy of our yearbook.  
 



Let us know of your plans to attend this special reunion by adding your name to the list 
of attendees.  We want to have the best turnout of classmates ever and we have an 
excellent shot at setting the record! With great anticipation we look forward to seeing 
you at Alumni weekend! 
 
Your Class of ’62 50th Reunion Planning Committee, 
 

Dennis Blahut  dennis.blahut@att.net  973.628.8606 
Bruce Boylan  bboylan1963@yahoo.com  201.963.3882 
Len Course   acou@aol.com   925.648.5086 
Ray Kent   raykent@optonline.net  973.225.0110 
Phil Kimball   pkimball@seaperch.org  603.756.4841 
John Lupi   lupi007@optonline.net  732.566.9452 
John Zupko   jmzupko1@gmail.com  856.468.5527 

 



 

 

 

 

Joe Bertini 

Dennis Blahut 

Robert Boey 

Bruce Boylan 

Louis Capuano 

Vicente Citarella 

Roger Coda 

Len Course 

Robert  DeLuca 

Frank Derato 

John Eilertsen 

Robert Froehlich 

Joseph Giovannoli 

John Guastella 

Joe Guerriero 

Tom Guidera 

Ed Henderson 

Gene Josephs 

George Jurick 

Juris Kaugerts 

Ray Kent 

Allan Kiel 

Phil Kimball 

William Kowenhoven 

Hans Kurzik 

Jim Kyriazis 

Richard Leichus 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Les Lewandowski 

John Lupi 

Ken Margotta 

Alexander McKenzie 

Richard Meincke 

Tony Mirabella 

Carl Mitchell 

Robert Mitchell 

Joseph Muskin 

Howard Oringer 

Allan Pearson 

Alexander Peck 

Michael Pellet 

Frank Perrotta 

Edwin Post 

Richard Sard 

Steve Shulman 

Alexander Snowden 

Michael Stupinski 

George Thlick 

Ben Tirabassi 

Thomas Tredinick 

Michael Vallidis 

Richard Ward 

Thomas Wong 

Don Zielinski 

John Zupko 

 

 

 

 

Class of ’62 Alumni  

Planning to Attend Alumni Weekend 2012 
  

Please Turn Over 



 
Individuals Maybe Attending 

  
Carl Andren 

Edward Barbieri 

Emmett Barnes 

Tom Bordigon 

Carl Caputo 

Arthur  Davenport 

Leon Kirshner 

Paul Rank 

Paul Rost 

John Singlevich 



Stevens Alumni Weekend 
Hotel Blocks 

 
W Hotel Hoboken 
 
Address:   225 River Street, Hoboken, NJ 07030 
Rate:   $279.00/night plus taxes 
Reservations:  Group Name—Stevens Alumni Association 
Telephone:  201-253-2400 
 
Cut Off Date: May 11, 2012. Reservations after this date will be subject to guest room/ 

rate availability 
 
Check-In/Check-Out:  3:00 p.m./12:00 noon  
 
Cancellation: Hotel requires a 7 day cancellation policy. Should you cancel within 7 

days of arrival, a cancellation fee equivalent to one night’s sleeping room 
will be charged. 

 
Sheraton Lincoln Harbor Hotel 
 
Address:   500 Harbor Blvd, Weehawken, NJ 07086 
Rate:   $189.00/night plus taxes 
Reservations:  Group Name—Stevens Alumni Association 
Telephone:  (800)-325-3535 or 201-617-5600 
 
Cut Off Date: May 4, 2012. Any reservations after this date will be subject to guest room/ 

rate availability. 
 
Check-In/Check-Out: 3:00 p.m./12:00 noon   
 
Cancellation: Hotel requires a 7 day cancellation policy. Should you cancel within 7 

days of arrival, a cancellation fee equivalent to one night’s sleeping room 
will be charged. 

 
Courtyard Meadowlands Lyndhurst 
 
Address:   1 Polito Avenue, Lyndhurst, NJ 07071 
Rate:   King- $109.00/night plus taxes; Double Queen-$139.00/night plus taxes 
Reservations:   Group Name—Stevens Alumni Association 
Telephone:  (800)-MARRIOTT 
 
Cut Off Date: May 1, 2012. Any reservations after this date will be subject to guest room/ 

rate availability 
 
Check-In/Check-Out:  3:00 p.m./12:00 noon  
 
Cancellation: Hotel requires a 7 day cancellation policy. Should you cancel within 7 

days of arrival, a cancellation fee equivalent to one night’s sleeping room 
will be charged. 
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